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Together Towards Success 
#AIMvalues 

 

New on the 
website 

Lots to look out for on the 
website. Recent additions 
include: 

● Ofsted Inspection 
Report 

 

Forthcoming 
 Events 

 
Check out our online diary 
for a full termly schedule. 

January  
 

★ 15th Ofsted Report  
★ 17th Y6 Power League 

Football Tournament 
★ 18th Football Match v 

Broadfields (Away) 
3.30pm 

★ 22nd Y1 Oral Health 
Workshops 

★ 25th Reception trip to 
Radlett Theatre 

★ 28th Resilience Week 
★ 29th Netball 

tournament 
★ 31st Girls Football 

tournament 
 

Twitter 
  
Follow us on Twitter: 
 @WPS_Success 

 

PSHE Theme 
In school we are thinking 
about​  ... 

Road safety 

 
 

Read all about Woodcroft’s excellent report! 
We are pleased to provide you with a copy of our recent Ofsted report              
published on 15th January 2019. Here are some extracts from what the            
inspector said … 

‘Woodcroft Primary School is a unique place to learn’ 

‘The leadership team has maintained the good quality of education’ 

‘Parents are overwhelmingly supportive of the school’ 

‘Children are safe and well cared for, including in teaching pupils how 
to keep safe using online technology’ 

‘Pupils behave well and demonstrate positive attitudes to learning’ 

‘Staff are approachable and adults deal with any issues swiftly’ 

‘Governors have a broad range of skills, a good understanding of the 
school’s priorities, and commitment shown by their regular visits’ 

‘Safeguarding procedures are fit for purpose, checks are thorough, 
and training reflects the latest statutory guidance’ 

‘The school works well with external agencies to provide families and 
pupils with wide-ranging support’ 

‘The school encourages participation in dance, music and sport and 
pupils take part in a range of extra-curricular clubs’ 

The inspector also identified some next steps to help us improve further. He 
suggested that we should … 

● Continue to improve reading skills and focus on developing boys’ 
fluency 

● Ensure expectations for writing are consistently high and further develop 
pupil use of vocabulary 

We will continue to work together towards success and make          
Woodcroft an even better school! 

 

 


